
 

11th annual Where Are The Black People conference
coming up in September

The One Club for Creativity has announced that its 11th edition of the Where Are All The Black People (WAATBP) diversity
conference and career fair will be held as a hybrid event from 29-30 September 2021. The event is free to attend and open
to a global audience.

Last year's WAATBP attracted more than 3,400 participants from over 50 countries. For more information about this year's
event, visit WAATB's website.

Where Are The Black People is an annual conference that exists to address and correct the scarcity of people of colour
within the advertising industry.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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